From:

To: Laurie Mitchell (VPA); Peter Cooper (VPA); Samuel Duff (VPA)

Cc: mitchell.advocacy@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au

Subject: Amendment C158 - Beveridge North West PSP

Date: Thursday, 2 December 2021 9:07:18 AM

## Dear all

We are writing to express concerns regarding the proposed quarry as above.

Our concerns as residents are:

- noise levels including vibration and machines
- the amount of dust created
- the impact of traffic on an already dangerous and congested Northern Highway
- the proximity to housing
- the impacts of health to the residents of Wallan and Beveridge
- environmental concerns

We do not support this quarry.

Joe and Sue Consiglio

Click here to report this email as spam.